UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting March 13, 1972 4:00 p.m. Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall, Utton, R. Walker, and Weihofen; Mr. Deloria.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. The minutes of the meeting of February 28, 1972, were approved.
- 2. The faculty decided that the previous policy of discouraging legal fraternities would be continued.
- 3. Professors Bingaman, MacPherson, and Weihofen were appointed to the law school's Committee on the Use of Human Subjects in Research.
- 4. The application of George Ladanye for readmission was considered and denied.
- 5. It was announced that Professor W. Garrett Flickinger from the University of Kentucky would be visiting here during the spring semester, 1972-73.
- 6. Professor Goldberg was elected to replace Professor Kanowitz, during his leave, on the University Policy Committee.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn